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Please don't charge the little guy to submit letter of protest. 
These letters are submitted in good faith that they will help the examiner be more aware of 
how certain application are trying to trademark words or phrases that are already in use.  Some 
applicants are trying to take over a market that is already not theirs and they are not the first 
ones. 
Most of little guys cannot afford a fee in order help make the examiner aware of the many 
ways in which certain applications should not be allowed. 
When these trademarks are allowed it makes it very difficult for the rest of us to have a fair 
shot in a market that we were previously working in.  Please don't make it easier for the bigger 
guys to push out the little guys. 
Please. 
Thanks for your consideration, 

Greg Christensen 


